
 
 

Free School Meal e-vouchers 

As of Monday 8th June 2020, all free school meal e-vouchers will be distributed by Edenred, the 

Governments voucher scheme.  

Here are a few things you need to know: 

 Vouchers will be emailed once a week from Edenred (not the City of Derby Academy). 

 For security reasons, your computer/phone settings may divert the email to you spam/junk 

inbox. 

 If you haven’t received your email, please ensure you check your spam/junk emails before 

making contact. 

 When you open your email from Edenred, it will look like this, please follow the instructions. 

 

 If you require further assistance, Edenred have provided a useful guidance document and a 

FAQ page on their website, which you can access here: https://www.edenred.co.uk/reward-

recipients/Free-School-Meal-Vouchers/ 
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